
 

LIGHTING REQUEST APPLICATION FOR PARLIAMENT HOUSE 

Parliament House and the Presiding Officers are actively committed to engaging with the community on issues of 
public interest. One way Parliament does this is by providing community groups with the opportunity to request, 
through the Joint Presiding Officers, the lighting of Parliament to promote a community initiative. 

On approval, Parliament House will light the northern and eastern façade facing Adelaide city. The public will be 
advised of the lighting of Parliament House and the cause it promotes via the Parliament website and related social 
media. Please note light/pastel colours are not as easily visible. A maximum seven day period may be requested. 

Applications should be made a minimum of 14 days prior to the date of promotion to avoid scheduling conflicts. 

Eligibility Criteria  
1. The cause is apolitical in nature 
2. Advertising regarding the lighting of Parliament in relation to the cause maintains the dignity of the Parliament 
3. The cause has significant community interest or benefit 
4. The cause is not related to a National Day or an Independence Day of a particular nation 

Application Process  
A request for the lighting of Parliament can be made to the Joint Presiding Officers by submitting a completed 
application form to: 
Parliament House 
North Terrace 
ADELAIDE SA 5000 
Email: Assembly@parliament.sa.gov.au  

Applicant Information 

Applicant/Organisation Name: Application Date: 

Name of Contact: Contact Phone Number: 

Contact Email: 

Organisation Postal Address: 

  
Lighting Information 

Date(s) Requested: Colours Requested: 

Please be specific.  
Where possible provide  
RGB values and note  
any desired order 

Description of cause and community interest: 

 
 
 

  

  

  

  

Acceptance of Requirements: 

I/WE ACCEPT THE CRITERIA LISTED ABOVE FOR THE LIGHTING REQUEST APPLICATION IN REGARD 
TO THE FOLLOWING CAUSE/EVENT: 

Signature: 

Print Name: 

Date: 

mailto:Assembly@parliament.sa.gov.au


 


